
Wraysbury Primary School 
Welley Road, Wraysbury, Staines TW19 5DJ 
Tel: 01784 482603 
Fax: 01784 482919 
Email: wraysbury@rbwm.org.uk 

 
Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead 

 
  
Wednesday 19th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

Wraysbury School Choir  have been offered the exciting  opportunity to sing at the Royal Albert Hall on 

March 11th 2019 as part of an event called ‘Music Leads the Way’ involving around 1800 students from 

across the county. We will be performing songs from a production called ‘RATS!,’ which is based on the 

story of the Pied Piper of Hamlin. 

We have been offered 20 places for children in Year 5 and 6. The rehearsals will be starting shortly 

during a lunchtime but as we get nearer to the event there will be rehearsals after school.  

Please ensure that your son/daughter would be available on the date in March before committing your 

son/daughter to being in the choir. 

Please return the slip by Monday 24th September so that we can see who wants to be considered.  Names 

may have to be pulled out of a hat if there are more children than places. 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs. R Saunders  

    

 My child __________________________________________  Class __________________ 

would like  to take part in  the choir  singing at the Royal Albert Hall on March 11th 2019. 

If my child does not attend rehearsal regularly I accept that their place may be offered to another child. 

Signed 

_____________________________________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 

Print name_______________________________________________________________ 

Please return this slip to Mrs. Saunders by Monday 24th September.  
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